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Dear Sirs
 
Please be advised that no further approach from the District Valuer on behalf of Highways
England to open negotiations on either land acquisition or temporary possession has been made

since an email sent dated 2nd July 2019.  This was highlighted at the appropriate Issue Specific
Hearing.  This does not constitute negotiation in any conventional way and continues to
demonstrate Highways England’s wish to rely on compulsory purchase powers rather than other
avenues that are available.
 
My client remains open to negotiations.
 
Yours faithfully,
Howard Smith
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